
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: C. Morphew WEEK OF: 9/29-10/3 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using IXL study 
plan/selection test over 
“Without Title”/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 21 lesson 1 
questions/Discovery 
Education video over the 
Gilded Age/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
using IXL study plan/Get 
Ready activity for “Texas 
vs. Johnson Majority 
Opinion”/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using current 
events/Supreme Court 
Case discussion with 
questions/test review/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 21 lesson 2 
questions and 
discussion/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using IXL study plan/Read 
and annotate “Texas vs. 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 

SUBJECT:  U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 21 lesson 3 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
Johnson Majority 
Opinion” and answer 
Check Your 
Understanding 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

 questions/Discovery 
Education video over the 
rise of unions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
Homework. 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using IXL study 
plan/Analyze the Text 
questions on “Texas vs. 
Johnson Majority 
Opinion”/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using current 
events/Test/Begin the unit 
on political parties/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 21 lesson 4 
questions and power 
point over the 
lesson/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
using IXL study 
plan/selection test/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Review of chapter 
21/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

 


